
Ally Tufenkjian, White River Junction, VT.
I am commenting in regards to the relicensing process for the Wilder Dam. 
Along with many community members in town, I kindly request pedestrian access 
across the Wilder Dam. This would encourage and enhance recreation 
opportunities in our area, connecting Wilder residents to other local parks 
and trail systems.

We would like to see access to areas of the park increase by including 
pedestrian access across the dam, by improving river access for boating and 
swimming, and by ensuring that the gate installed by Great River Hydro 
remains open during all park hours.

Thank you,
Ally
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